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Via E-Mail and Overnight Delivery 
 
 

January 5, 2004 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7254 
 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-023015 
Withdrawal of Request for Approval of Amendments to the Interconnection 
Agreement between Qwest Corporation and OneEighty Networks, Inc.  

 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On December 1, 2003 Qwest filed a Collocation Transfer of Responsibility Amendment to the 
Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”) and OneEighty Networks, Inc.  On 
December 23, 2003 Commission staff member Kristin Russell brought to Qwest’s attention that a 
Collocation Transfer of Responsibility Amendment between Qwest and OneEighty identical to the one 
recently submitted was approved by the Commission on July 11, 2002.  As such, Qwest is withdrawing 
the Collocation Transfer of Responsibility Amendment filed with the Commission on December 1, 
2003.  I apologize for the confusion.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth M. Weber 
 
cc: Mary Sullivan  

Chad Skidmore at OneEighty Networks, Inc.  


